
Week 4, Term 3 2017         18 August, 2017. 

Kia Ora Whanau, 
 
Firstly, I would like to congratulate our Kapa Haka group on success at the  
Mana Ariki Marae Festival in Taumarunui. Our school placed second overall 
and did us all proud. We would like to thank all our supporters who helped our 
tamariki get to this event and a special thanks to our Whaene Vickie and   
Whaene Kiriana for their efforts and long hours of practice. 
 
Secondly, I would like to announce that in the coming week we should have 
Room 1 and Room 2 functional again. Unfortunately, we will be moving Room 3 
and 4 to these spaces and Room 1 and 2 will remain in their current classrooms. 
After much thought we decided that this was less disruptive to our Senior classes 
if we kept Room 1 and 2 where they are. The construction will now move to 
Room 3 and 4 and the hallway outside the current office. 
 
Lastly, we still have some concerns with children crossing the road outside school 
and on the corner of Princess Street and Richmond Street.   Students must use 
the pedestrian crossing in front of the school if they are to cross the road and 
head in the direction of the High School. We ask again  that you have a chat to 
your child at home about the seriousness of this issues and remind them to use 
the crossing in front of school. 
 
Regards, 

 
 

 
 

Perrie Topia. 



TELEPHONE BOOK DELIVERIES:   Today Year  4, 5 and 6 

caregivers will have received a request for help with our Phone Book 

delivery on Friday 1 September.  This is our one major fundraising 

event for the year so if you have some spare hours on Friday and 

would like to help please ring the office on 7548334.  If your child is 

allowed to help please fill out the form that you would have received 

and send this back to the office. 

ROOM 3 DRAWINGS WITH WHAENE PAULA 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SENIOR SCHOOL RAFFLE  

RESULTS: 

Congratulations to the winners of 

he three prizes in the Grocery Raffle  

which was drawn on Wednesday. 

1st prize—Conrad and Raeana  

Alexander  

2nd Prize—Patrita   

3rd Prize—Alena  

Congratulations to Layla Clark Haupapa, Kalius Onehi and Clevland Brewer who    

received Principal Awards today at Assembly.   

The Book Awards for 

“showing stamina and 

perseverance” went to 

Dayton Tukotahi, Te Ari 

Brand, Ruanui Hunt, 

Kaukau Martin-Reade, 

Perahota Pittman,     

Nevaeh Takimoana, 

Bruce Schrader, Te 

Whai Ward, Sloane 

Pasifika, Waimarie 

Robson Love and 

Cleavland Brewer. 

 

 

Well done Tikalasi from 
Room 5 for your   

amazing writing. 


